

Dear 4<sup>th</sup> parents,

4/1/2020

Hello! I hope you are all well! I miss all your kiddos so much!!!!!

Over the next few weeks I'll be providing you all with some resources to keep the music going at home. I'll also be available by email on Tuesday and Thursday from 8-2 if you have ANY questions or just need to touch base. And of course you can email me at any other time too (it just might take me a little longer to get back with you;).

Here's what you can expect as far as Music Remote Learning:

- 1. Music packets with simple music activities for the kids to enjoy while they're at home. These packets will go home every week or every other week in the kids' classroom packets. Some of the written work will need to be returned the following week with their classroom packets, and some of it can stay at home. I'll let you know.
- 2. **My website** where I'll be providing lots of optional online music resources, as well as digital copies of the music packets that will be going home. Information will be added frequently, so check in often! You can find my site at: mrsdegenhartmusic.weebly.com
- 3. **Zoom meetings** possibly, with some of the classes. Maybe whoever is available can enjoy seeing each other and making some music together! More info on that to come.

I hope you can all enjoy some of these music activities, and I hope to see you all soon! Missing you all sooooo much!!!!!

~ Mrs. Degenhart ~ adegenhart@rgschool.com